
 
 
 
 

 
 

Public Notice 
 
Pursuant to State Law, a manual tally of at least 1% of the precincts and 1% of 
the mail ballots, selected at random, is required as part of the post-Election Day 
canvass of the election. 
 
This process, as are all components of the official canvass of results, is open to 
public observation.  State Law provides 30 days to complete the canvass prior to 
certification of the election results.   
 
The random selections of 1% of precincts and mail ballots to be manually tallied 
for the June 7th, 2016 Presidential Primary Election will commence on: 
 
Wednesday, June 8th, at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The actual manual tally of the votes cast on these selected precinct and mail 
ballots will commence on: 
 
Monday, June 13th, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The manual tally will be conducted each day, until completed, during normal 
business hours, Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  If needed, 
manual tally hours could be extended to evenings until 8:00 pm and/or 
weekends. 
  
If interested in observing this process, please contact Diane Elsheikh at 858-505-
7225.  


